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  Letter dated 29 March 2007 from the Secretary-General addressed 
to the President of the Security Council 
 
 

 I have the honour to refer to resolution 1730 (2006), adopted by the Security 
Council on 19 December 2006, concerning the establishment of a focal point to 
receive de-listing requests and to perform the tasks described in the annex to the 
resolution. In paragraph 1 of the resolution the Council requested me to establish the 
focal point within the Secretariat (Security Council Subsidiary Organs Branch). 

 Accordingly, I wish to inform you that a focal point for de-listing has been 
established within the Security Council Subsidiary Organs Branch. The contact 
details for the focal point are as follows: 

 Focal Point for De-listing 
 Security Council Subsidiary Organs Branch 
 Room S-3055-E 
 United Nations 
 New York, NY 10017 
 Tel. 917 367 9448 
 Fax. 212 963 1300/3778 
 Email: delisting@un.org 

 I should be grateful if you could bring this information to the attention of the 
members of the Security Council. 
 
 

(Signed) Ban Ki-moon 

 


